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Dear Editor 

Prince Charles is irrelevant to Australia becoming a republic. The 

personalities of any of the Royal family are also irrelevant. We don’t 

remain a monarchy because we “like” the Windsors. 

Australia is an adult country and can happily leave the apron strings of 

mother Britain without having to hate whoever is the monarch of the UK. 

It’s like an adult child moving out of home; it’s just time to be recognised 

as an independent adult. We can remain in the Commonwealth as many 

other countries have. 

It’s more than time for Australia to become a republic. 

 

Jennifer Bradley 

Cook ACT 


